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CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF CANADA
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133 Court Street
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Fax: 518-564-2112
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January 15, 2015
Dr. Steve Hewitt
Senior Lecturer, Department of History

University of Birmingham

Birmingham, United Kingdom
Dear Steve:

It is with great pleasure that I write you to officially extend an invitation to serve as the Center for the Study of Canada’s Distinguished Scholar-in-Residence for the academic year 2014-2015.

Our Scholar-in-Residence program, launched in 2004, is dedicated to hosting emerging and prominent scholars who simultaneously have a demonstrated, professional focus on Canada and have made a significant scholarly contribution to our knowledge and understanding of Canada.  
Given your widely regarded work on the history of Canadian security and intelligence, and your professional engagement as former president of the British Association of Canadian Studies, our Center is most pleased to have you serve as our Scholar-in-Residence this year.  Ideally, we would love to host you during the period of April 6-9, 2015.  Cherice Granger, Executive Administrative Coordinator of the Center, will be in touch with you to arrange the specifics of your visit, including the scheduling and focus of campus and community lectures.  During your visit, you will also have an opportunity to meet with an array of fellow Canadianists from SUNY Plattsburgh, all of whom share your dedication to the teaching, research and professional development of Canadian Studies.  A dinner will also be convened in your honor at the home of President John Ettling and Mrs. Lisa Lewis, on the evening of April 6th, to include senior administrators, faculty, and community leaders.
Our Center is pleased to underwrite your roundtrip economy airfare, hotel lodgings, car rental, airport parking, and meals during the course of your visit.
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any inquiries.  I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Sincerely,
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Christopher Kirkey, Ph.D.

Director
